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November 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to let you know that after school detentions will recommence where 
necessary this week for Year 11 students.  This is in place of Period 6 lessons that have 
been taking place after school and is in accordance with the Academy Behaviour Policy 
and Procedures. 
 
I would also like to remind parents and students who wish to purchase a ‘leavers’ hoody, 
that you can do so by following this link: https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/ and using the 
details below: 
 
Unique ID: 24690YR11 
 
The deadline to purchase hoodies online is Thursday 7 December 2023. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Martin 
Head of Year 11 
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